
 

 

 

 

VIRTUAL Dietetic Internship Open House 

William Beaumont University Hospital Dietetic Internship 

Open House 
 

You are cordially invited to attend our virtual open house for the William Beaumont University 
Hospital Dietetic Internship. Please join us for an information session and to engage in a live 

discussion about the program with current dietetic interns and preceptors. We look forward to 
answering your questions and helping you decide if our Dietetic Internship program is a                 

good fit for you! 

Friday, January 19, 2024, 2:00 PM – 3:00PM (Microsoft Teams) 
Please RSVP to Laurie Herbert, MBA, RD – Internship Director  

Laurie.Herbert@Corewellhealth.org 

 by Tuesday, January 16, 2024 
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